
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 10/20/2011 6:13:05 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC Orders Temporary Halt to Transmission Line Stringing in Chino Hills: 

CPUC Information Alert 

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Orders Temporary Halt to Transmission Line Stringing in Chino 
Hills 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has sent the attached letter to Southern California 
Edison (SCE) regarding the utility's Tehachapi Renewable Transmission Project and possible violations 
of Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requirements. 

For SCE to attain and maintain compliance with FAA regulations, the CPUC has directed the 
company to take a number of actions, including not performing any new or additional tower construction 
and conductor stringing in the areas that have a high probability of being subject to FAA mitigations. To 
that end, conductor stringing in the City of Chino Hills within 1,000 feet of any residence should not be 
undertaken. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Press Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc. ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 

SB GT&S 0222668 

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov

